
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

April 28, 2021 

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for the projected titled, “Rural Broadband Connectivity Expansion for 

the 1st District of Michigan” in fiscal year 2022. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is Northern Michigan University located at 1401 

Presque Isle Avenue, Marquette, MI 49855 

 

The funding is would be used for providing unserved and underserved rural communities with 

fast, affordable broadband service within a 12-month timeframe.   

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jack Bergman 

Member of Congress  

  

 


